
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
For Immediate Release –December 21, 2021 
 

City of Florence Recreation Services and Athletic Department 
to Launch New Registration Website 
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Tim Wilson, Athletic Director, 843-665-3253, twilson@cityofflorence.com  

Amanda Pope, Marketing & Communications Director, 843-665-3113, apope@cityofflorence.com  

 

FLORENCE, SC –   The City of Florence Recreation Services and Athletic/Sports Tourism 
Department is excited to announce the launch of its new registration website, 
https://florencesc.myrec.com/info/default.aspx .  
 
City of Florence staff will transition to the new MyRec registration system on December 30, 
2021.  The new system will provide a smoother, more informative, and convenient registration 
process for residents, while also allowing staff to interact and engage the public more efficiently.  
As part of the conversion, residents will be required to create a new profile within the MyRec 
system. 
 
The City of Florence asks for your patience as they work through the implementation of the new 
registration software.  City staff will be available to assist residents during this process to make 
the transition as smooth as possible.  Should you have questions regarding the new software, 
or require assistance once it is implemented, please contact the Recreation Services and 
Athletic Department Office at 843-665-3253. 
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